BRASHER & LORENZ, INC.

CONSULTING ENGINEERS
2201 San Pedro NE Bldg 1 Suite 220 o Albuquerque, NM 87110 o Phone (505) 838-6088 « Fax (505} 888-6188 o www.brasheriorenz.com

July 8, 2001

John Murray, PE

Publi¢c Works Department/Hydrology
City of Atbuquerque

600 Second Street NW
Albuquergque, NM 87103

SUBJECT: GRADING & DRAINAGE PLAN FOR BAGLEY STUDIC
J-14/D140

Dear John:

Submitted herewith are 2 copies of the revised Grading and Drainage Plan for the subject project. The
Pfan has been revised fo eliminate the French drain concept and instead recommends an area drain that
connects to the public 18-inch storm drain in First Street. I've discussed this with Loren Miens, and he
feels it can be permitted through the SO#19 process.

Thank you for your attention on this maiter. If you have any questions, please cali.

Sincerely,

Principal
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